MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, JUNE 7, 2021

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

RECENTLY A LISTENER LEFT THIS NOTE IN THE ONLINE GIVING FORM’S ‘COMMENTS
BOX’:

When we listen to the Manager's Desk and the letters that tell of how the programs and music have
ministered to them and have brought people to realize God's saving grace, it makes us thankful for the

ministry of WRVM. Thanks to the federal government stimulus checks we want to give some more to
WRVM and it's ministry that reaches so many.

YOUR LETTERS AND COMMENTS ARE AN ENCOURAGEMENT TO OUR ENTIRE STAFF HERE
AT WRVM. CONSIDER THESE LISTENER COMMENTS:

[CAROL — EMAIL] Dear WRVM staff. Words cannot express how much your round-the-clock messages
and spirit-enriching music means to us! It’s been especially soul satisfying during this past year as all the

isolating restrictions have been our new, and hopefully, temporary “normal.”

[CHERYL — CHICAGO] I grew up listening to WRVM. | remember being so excited to listen to stories on
Saturday mornings. Our whole family has profited so much from it. Now that I live in Chicago | can listen
on the internet. So many good life enriching programs. Thank you for all of the work you do each day to
keep WRVM on the air.

[VICKI — PULASKI USING THE PHONE APP] we've been listening for years....all vehicles and radios on
the property are tuned to WRVM...even my ear protection | wear while outside doing chores and
projects....enjoy hearing God's Word read and explained...was disappointed in Ranger Bill on Saturday a.m.
...however God knows what our ears are hearing....and knows our hearts....no complaints here...keep up the
good work

[JERRY & SUE — APPLETON 101.7] I think we take Christian radio for granted!! With all the
craziness in the world we need to be praying that our religious rights are not taken from us it
happens little by little and we are not even aware that it's been taken from us! God bless the

United States of America and God Bless Suring Radio!!!

JUST A FEW OF THE MANY COMMENTS RECEIVED FROM LISTENERS DURING OUR SPRING
LETTER MONTH EXPRESSING THEIR APPRECIATION FOR OUR PROGRAMMING AND MUSIC.
THESE ARE ALL LISTENERS WHO BENEFIT BY THOSE WHO PARTNER WITH US WITH THEIR
PRAYERS AND GIFTS. PLEASE REMEMBER US THIS SUMMER.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174
OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.



